
Dear Parents, 

This week, it has been great to welcome the children back to school after the half term holiday. 

At the start of half term, we were pleased to launch our new website. This remains hosted at the                    
existing address and will continue to be kept up to date with information about the school as well as 
our weekly newsletter. Alongside this, we have also increased the use of our Twitter account as a 
means of sharing the work we are doing. We will shortly be contacting parents to renew our existing 
photo permissions so that we can continue to share images and videos of the many exciting things        
taking place in school. 

During the last academic year, the children in Class 3 and Class 4 took part in a local study supporting 
the work of West Wolds Slow the Flow. Following this, we took delivery this week of a weather station 
which will be permanently housed on our site. This has been provided by the University of Hull and will 
be providing regular updates on things such as rainfall, wind speed, temperature and humidity. This 
information will shortly be available online and we hope to link to this on our website. The data                           
provided will not only support weather monitoring for the local community but also provide a wealth of 
information for the children that can be used as part of their geography learning. 

Tomorrow, we look forward to welcoming potential new starters and their families on to site for our 
open day. This will take place between 10am and 1pm so please do encourage anyone with a child due to 
start school next September to come and see the provision we have to offer. 

Next week, we will be commemorating Remembrance Day in school. As part of this, we will once again 
be selling poppies within the classrooms. For classes 1 and 2, donations should be sent in a named                     
envelope. A wider range of items will be available to purchase directly from the school office at the 
end of each day. 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks 

North Cave C of E Primary School 

Weekly News 
 4th November 2022 

www.northcave-school.co.uk  01430 422551  @NorthCavePS  

                                                                               

                                              DATES                                                                             
Tues 8th Nov—Children`s Flu Immunisation, (if consented), 1.30pm.  

Fri 11th Nov—C4 assembly, 9.15am & 2.50pm. 

Fri 18th Nov—C3 assembly , 9.15am & 2.50pm. 

Fri 18th Nov—Children in Need Day. 

Fri 2nd Dec—Bags to School Collection. 

Tues 6th Dec—KS1 Nativity 10.30am & 2.00pm. 

Wed 7th Dec—KS1 Nativity 10.30am & 2.00pm.  

Thurs 8th Dec—Save The Children Christmas jumper day. 

Wed 14th Dec—Christmas lunch.  

Fri 16th Dec—School closes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this 
week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed learning about nocturnal animals in science.                                                       
      Next week we are looking forward to doing some performance poetry.  

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed learning about map symbols.                                                                        
      Next week we are looking forward to learning about the schools in North Cave for a             
  timeline.  

Class 3  This week we have enjoyed reading The Firework - Maker`s Daughter in guided                                                     
      reading.                                                                                                                                             
  Next week we look forward to learning about Boudicca in topic.  

Class 4  This week we have enjoyed learning about the different parts of plants in science.                                           
      Next week we are looking forward to writing our own story with a flashback. 

Collective worship theme for next week: Remembrance  

  .                                                                           

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to:- 

 

Dylan for his football trophy 

 

 

 

Sienna for her football medal  

 

 

 

Freddie for his football medal  

 

 

 

Dimitar for his football medals 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 


